
Public Hearing  September 9, 2003 

 At 7:16 p.m. Councilperson Carges called to order a public hearing at the Town Hall, 18 
State Street, Brockport, New York on September 9, 2003.  The purpose of the public hearing was 
to review the application from AT&T to construct a telecommunications tower at 6615 Redman 
Road in the Town of Sweden. 
 
Present: Town of Sweden Supervisor Lester (arrived at 7:19 p.m.), Councilperson Carges, 

Councilperson Connors, Councilperson Wheat, Councilperson Windus-Cook 
(arrived at 7:19 p.m.), Finance Director Leisa Strabel, and Deputy Town Clerk 
Marleen Cain. 

 
Also present: Gary Ferrara from SBA, Harjeet Singh from Bechtel/WFI, Larry Pro from 

Bechtel, Adam Walters from Phillips Lytle, Pam Miraglia from SBA, Thomas 
Ferris from 85 Erie Street, Jim Hamlin from 50 Park Avenue, and Frank and Julie 
Lapinski from 4016 Sweden Walker Road. 

 
 Councilperson Carges called the public hearing to order.  The Deputy Town Clerk read 
the legal notice of the hearing.  Councilperson Carges turned the hearing over to Adam Walters 
who explained that AT&T is proposing to build a 190-foot lattice tower on Redman Road.  He 
has received comments from MRB Group and he distributed an answering letter to those 
comments along with amended maps. 
 
 Councilperson Carges asked about the village location and wouldn’t it provide more 
coverage if moved a little further north. 
 
 Comments received today from Monroe County Department of Planning & Development 
also noted that the property is in an Ag District and therefore an Agricultural Data Statement will 
be required.  Mr. Walters was given a copy of their comments and stated that they would be able 
to complete the needed statement. 
 
 There being no further comments, Councilperson Carges closed the public hearing at 
7:30 p.m. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      Marleen M. Cain 
      Deputy Town Clerk 


